

Kirkby High School

Mrs R Conefrey, Headteacher Bracknell Avenue, Kirkby, Merseyside, L32 9PP T: 0151 477 8710



Email: admin@kirkbyhighschool.net www.kirkbyhighschool.net Twitter: @kirkbyhigh / www.facebook.com/KirkbyHS

9th February 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As we approach half term, may I take this opportunity to thank you for ensuring that your child attends school ready to learn with their school books each day. Please continue to look at your child's books and celebrate the quality work that is being produced. We hope you are as proud as we are.

After the half term holiday

In order to reduce the number of parental phone calls going home, we will be using a text messaging service to let you know if your child has a whole school behaviour detention that day. This is a system we already use for late to school detentions and we have found that parents prefer this a as method of communication due to not always being available to answer phone calls.

If your child has a whole school behaviour detention, you will be sent a text message no later than 1:15pm that day.

If your child receives a whole school behaviour detention after 1:15pm, you will receive a phone call as normal.

Communication with parents is an important part of the development of your child so this does not mean that you will no longer receive any phone calls and you can contact school if you would like to speak to any of your child's teachers.

Rewards

Please encourage your child to collect as many positive rewards points in their lessons and around school. There are some exciting new rewards to work towards which we will be sending more information about in the first week back.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school via email on admin@kirkbyhighschool.net or call the school on the number above.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs M Turner

Assistant Headteacher

